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RESIGNATION OF A STRATEGIC EXECUTIVE OF THE COMPANY  

 
 

Saluggia (VC), November 29th, 2017 - DiaSorin S.p.A. (FTSE Italia Mid 

Cap: DIA) hereby informs that Mr. Francesco Colotta, Senior Corporate 

Vice President and Chief Medical Officer, tendered his resignation 

effective from January 1st, 2018 to pursue new professional 

opportunities. 

 

In compliance with the relevant provisions of the Stock Exchange 

Regulations issued by Borsa Italiana S.p.A., it is disclosed that Mr. 

Colotta, as of the date hereof, does not hold any DiaSorin shares. 

 

The Company thanks Mr. Colotta for the activities carried out and for the 

valuable contribution provided to the Company. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Riccardo Fava        Ines Di Terlizzi 
Investor Relations & Corporate Communication Senior Director  Investor Relator 
Tel. +39.0161.487988      Tel. +39.0161.487567 
riccardo.fava@diasorin.it      ines.diterlizzi@diasorin.it 


